
From:   
Sent: 15 September 2025 10:13 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: S62A/2025/0114 87 Queenshill Road Bristol BS4 2XQ 

 

Thanks for this, Leanne. 
 
We have nothing to add to our original comments and 
will leave it to the Inspector to assess the situation on 
site. 
 
 

Regards 
 
Mark CD Ashdown 

Chair (acting) 

BNG and Planning lead 
For Bristol Tree Forum & Trees of Bristol 

 
 

 

 
This email is managed by a group of volunteers from the Bristol Tree Forum. This 
group is not constituted, registered or affiliated with any other group. Any views or 
opinions expressed in this email are those of the sender and do not necessarily 
represent those of the Group. 
 




